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October 23, 2023                                                             Workshop 

      

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Enos Loberg, A.J. 

Stone and Mark Smeby,  present.  Also present were:  Jim Hanson, Worth County Conservation Director 

and Jacki Backhaus, Worth County Auditor.   

 
Meeting called to order by Loberg at 9:00 A.M.   

       

Motion Stone/Second Smeby to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.   

 

Chairperson Loberg recessed the regular session.   

 

Motion Smeby/Second Stone to go into closed session pursuant to Iowa Code Section 21.5(1)(j) 

to discuss the purchase or sale of particular real estate only where premature disclosure could be 

reasonable expected to increase the price the governmental body would have to pay for that property or 

reduce the price the governmental body would receive for that property.  Roll call vote:  Smeby – Aye, 

Stone – Aye, Loberg – Aye.  Motion carried.   

 

Motion Smeby/Second Stone to come out of Closed Session at 9:38 A.M..  Motion carried.   

 

Loberg reconvened the regular session. 

 

No action was taken as a result of the closed session. 

 

A discussion was also held regarding custodial/grounds duties of the courthouse and other county 

buildings.     

 

 Motion Smeby/Second Stone to  adjourn the meeting at 9:55 A.M.  Motion carried.   

 

   

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Enos Loberg 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


